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	August 2015
	Our Ref: FOI/99267


Freedom of Information Request   

You requested the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
I would like to make a freedom of information request for an excel spreadsheet of the number of female receptions into prison based on their offence and sentence length in 2014. This data was available for 2013. 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have asked for (except between April and June 2014) and it is provided in the accompanying spreadsheet.  

It may help if I explain that due to problems with data quality, reporting on receptions by offence group was disrupted between 1 April and 30 June 2014.  This was because, for statistical purposes only, some prisoners’ offence information was not supplied to Justice Statistics Analytical Services.  Since 1 July 2014, this problem has been rectified and figures have been published for subsequent quarters.  




